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Lou Mansolillo

From: Patrick Pirniak <ppirniak@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:46 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a registered electrical apprentice in the our beautiful state of Rhode Island and am writing in 
support of Bill H-7015 as drafted and unamended. In 1942, there were only two licenses, 
Journeyman and Master. Today there are 16 different licenses, all of which with a goal to lower 
wages and benefits at their core. In supporting this bill I wish to protect the integrity, respect, and 
safety of my trade. Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Pirniak 
 


